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Yarrabah PCYC School Age Care opened in 1998 as 
a drop-in centre and in 2003, with BBF funding it 
commenced vacation and after-school care. Yarrabah 
was transitioned to mainstream child care benefit (CCB) 
funding in 2005. Since then, numbers have reduced from 
130-150 children attending daily to 40-50 children.

 

 

 

 

 

 

In 2012, 74 children, all Aboriginal and/or Torres 
Strait Islander, were enrolled at Yappera. 12 staff are 
Aboriginal, with one quarter new to the workforce or 
returning to the workforce.

 

 

 
 

 


